Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
State Board of Education
The Division of Public Schools announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATES AND TIMES: October 2, 5 and 9, 2023, 4:30 p.m. - 5:30 p.m., ET, or until business is concluded, whichever is earlier. If business is finished in fewer meetings, subsequent meetings will not occur.
PLACES: October 2, 2023:

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_M2U0MTlhZWUtZTczNC00ODE3LWIxNTAtMTc4NjcyOTk1MmY0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2263bf107b-cb6f-4173-8c1c-1406bb5cb794%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2282abae7b-4c03-4848-a253-c10717f01cc5%22%7d
Meeting ID: 242 049 477 164 Passcode: sygWW3
October 5, 2023:

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OTc2YzhmYjMtNzdkOS00YTEwLWJlOGQtZWUzODRiMDRjY2I1%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2263bf107b-cb6f-4173-8c1c-1406bb5cb794%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2282abae7b-4c03-4848-a253-c10717f01cc5%22%7d 
Meeting ID: 276 228 371 206 Passcode: GrowdN
October 9, 2023:

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ODIwZDc1ZjgtZGMyZC00ZjMwLTkwYzYtYzE2NzQ2MGMyYTIx%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2263bf107b-cb6f-4173-8c1c-1406bb5cb794%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2282abae7b-4c03-4848-a253-c10717f01cc5%22%7d
Meeting ID: 224 576 121 85 Passcode: 6ZHq5g
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This Civics workgroup will meet to review and possibly write new standards that align with amendments to HB 1537 regarding the history of Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: John Duebel at John.Duebel@fldoe.org.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least five days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: John.Duebel@fldoe.org. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: John Duebel at John.Duebel@fldoe.org.
